

Tues 26 Sept - Sat 30 Sept 2017 Evenings 7.30pm, Sat matinee 3pm Box office 01245 606505 or www.chelmsford.gov.uk/theatres

Bulletin - September/October 2017

Edited by Kim Anderson

GOOD LUCK!

It's nearly time to shake things up at the Civic, so put on those blue suede shoes and rock on down to the theatre to see our talented cast in action! It's still not too late if you would like to help out backstage – dressers, props, scenery – and if you haven't bought your tickets yet – what are you waiting for? A huge thank you to everyone involved in bringing the show together. Have a fantastic week, everyone......enjoy!

EXCELLENT FEEDBACK

Our recent preview night for VPs and Life Members, was received very well from audience and cast alike. We always love to hear feedback from any member, whether on stage or off, about our productions, so please send us your views. Thank you to everyone who contributed to making it a such a success – it is certainly something that will be considered for our future shows.











1st Jessica Broad £30

2nd Evie Carr £20

3rd Pat Burt £10

Congratulations to all the winners! Please SUPPORT your society by joining the 100 Club, or join a member of your family, Partner, Children, Grandchildren. Only £1 per month.

Contact Dave Yetton 01245 263537

Email: david.yetton @blueyonder.co.uk.

REMINDER! *DRS open evening 4th October*

First music call - Weds 11th October

Auditions - Saturday 21st October

All details regarding call sheet & audition pieces will be sent out in due course.



Choreographer required for Additional Choreography

We are looking for someone to provide additional choreography to support Ray for DRS. If you are interested and feel you may have the skills needed, please contact Claire Carr to find out more details.

Production Assistant and Dance Captain required

These could also be a combined role for the right person. If you are keen to join the production team for this show, please contact Claire Carr.



A reminder that the box office is now open for DRS, with the re-introduction of concessions for quieter nights, plus group bookings.



Saturday 14th October
Tracey Perry is busy organising our annual quiz
night fundraiser. Teams of 8 @ £12 per head - price
includes ploughman's supper. If you are able to
donate any raffle prizes for the evening it would be much appreciated. Thank you.





Christmas Coffee Morning

Monday 27th November

10.30 - 12.30

(We raised £57.45 at our last one - thank you!)



Tuesday 12th December

Come & have your say!







